
 

 

 

 

Semi Annual Meeting held on September 26th 2023 

 (Hi Lites) 

Executive council opening a 2nd Vice president. Barry Bentham should be contacted if any member is interested in this 

position. 

Loss of $380.57 in the last fiscal year ending April 30 2023. This loss includes a$329.00 provision for a future golf 

tournament (If not used for a tournament by September 2027, the amount will be taken into income). 

We currently have 67 members. (54 Regular Curlers of which 49 are full-time) 11 Spares and 2 Social Members, and.  

This is a significant drop from last year at this time – 76 Total (62 Regular Curlers 13 Spares and 1 Social,). 

50/50 Draw Tickets will again be $1.00 or 3 for $5.00. Prize payouts will be $15.00 – 1st prize and $5.00 – 2nd prize.   

Lockers Larry Todd  is assigning lockers this year.  Lockers are available to Active Members for all rounds they are curling 

based on Seniority.  Spares can use any empty locker on the day they are curling.  

Doubles Board will once again be utilized for free coffee for last Team to score a double that day.          

 


